ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL 11 MAY 2020
Iltem 8.1 Parliamentarian and Departmental Letters received by the Mayor
Appendix 2 Letter from the Office of the Treasurer of Victoria - dated 20 April 2020

Office of the Treasurer of Victoria

Minister for Economic Development 1Treasury Place

Minister for Industrial Relations GPO Box 4379
Melbourne Victoria 3001
Telephone: +61 37005 9474
DX 210759

Cr Lara Carli
Mayor
City of Melton
PO Box 21
MELTON VIC 3337
By email to lara.carli@dmelton.vic.gov.au

Dear Cr Carli
SUBMISSION TO THE 2020-21 VICTORIAN BUDGET

Thank you for your recent submission to the 2020-21 Victorian State Budget.

Due to the ongoing economic uncertainty the coronavirus crisis is causing, the 2020-21
Victorian Budget has been deferred — in line with all other Australian Governments and
agreed by National Cabinet.

Your submission to the State Budget will be held on file for consideration at a later date.

We understand the wide-spread effects of coronavirus have presented challenges for many
organisations and we will welcome amendments to submissions in the coming months.

We encourage you to continue liaising directly with your relevant portfolio Minister(s).

Yours sincerely

SASHI BALARAMAN
Chief of Staff

20/ 4/ 2020
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